
 

           

After School Gymnastics Club 

Year 1 & Year 2 

 at  

St Mary’s CE Primary School 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Gymnastics will restart in Church Lane on Thursday 12th September 2024 and will go on 

every Thursday for 12 weeks. The last class will be Thursday 5th December 2024. 

  

The class runs after school from 3.30pm to 4.30pm in the Hall and will be led by me, a 

qualified coach by British Gymnastics, and with full First Aid training and CRB check.  

Children must be in shorts and t-shirt with no jewellery and hair tied back. They are 

welcome to bring a drink and a light snack.  

 

The full cost will be £96.00 (12 lessons at £8.00 each) 

 

Please send the form below with the full amount in cash in an envelope to the school office. 

Places will be given on a first come first served basis with a strict number of 20 children.  

 

PAYMENT MUST BE RECEIVED IN FULL  
Sylwia 

 

 

BOOKING FORM – Gymnastics Autumn Term 2024 – Church Lane 

 

Name of child   ___________________________             Class________________           

 

Medical condition (if any)   ________________________        

 

Telephone   ________________________                                                  

 

Emergency tel. if different   ________________________ 
 

Parents Name   ___________________________                              

  I enclose£96.00 cash payment  


